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From:

Sent: Monday, 25 February 2019 3:02 PM
To:

Subject: RE: Let's Get Wellington Moving

-

On behalf of Hon Phil Twyford, Minister of Transport, thank you for your email of 22 February 2019.
Your comments have been placed before the Minister for his information.

Kind regards

Private Secretary Support (Transport)
Office of Hon Phil Twyford | Minister of Transport
Private Bag 18041 | Parliament Buildings | Wellington 6160 | New Zealand

From:

Sent: Friday, 22 February 2019 5:05 PM

To: P Twyford (MIN) <P.Twyford@ministers.govt.nz>

Cc: Justin Lester <Justin.Lester@wcc.govt.nz>; Kevin Lavery (kevin.lavery@wecc.govt.nz) <kevin.lavery@wcc.govt.nz>;
Chris Laidlaw - Chair <Chris.Laidlaw@gw.govt.nz>; Greg Campbell <Greg.Campbell@gw.govt.nz>

Subject: Let's Get Wellington Moving

Dear Minister
Attached is a letter from Mayor Justin Lester and Chair Chris Laidlaw re Let’s Get Wellington Moving.

Yours sincerely

| Executive Assistant to Chair and General Manager Public Transport
GREATER WELLINGTON REGIONAL COUNCIL

Te Pane Matua Taiao

Shed 39, 2 Fryatt Quay, Pipitea, Wellington 6011: PO Box 11646, Manners St, Wellington 6142

www.gw.govt.nz

ATTENTION: This correspondence is confidential and intended for the named recipient(s) only. If you are not
the named recipient and receive this correspondence in error, you must not copy, distribute or take any action in
reliance on it and you should delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Unless otherwise
stated, any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author, and do not represent those of the
organisation.





